Engage & Empower
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I can....

I can....

Choose a passion and...
1) Find someone who is impacted by
it and learn from them.

Choose a passion and...
1) Find someone who is impacted by
it and learn from them.

2) Read an article about it.

2) Read an article about it.

3) Advocate by talking with others
about it or posting my thoughts on
social media.

3) Advocate by talking with others
about it or posting my thoughts on
social media.

Mentor a Westerly Hills student as a
Success Coach. With the provided
training, I’ll be able to help him or
her develop skills in goal setting,
decision-making and interpersonal
relationships.
www.bit.ly/CISSuccessCoach
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Amplify someone’s voice, by sharing
or re-tweeting affirmative posts.

Amplify someone’s voice, by sharing
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Get to know candidates for political
office and endorse those who have
impressed me. I can introduce them
within my circle.
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Broaden my circle by adding those
just starting out.
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Be available to introduce, advocate
for, advise, and refer business to
others.

Be available to introduce, advocate
for, advise, and refer business to
others.

Read the Opportunity Task Force
Report to understand the needs of
our community.

Read the Opportunity Task Force
Report to understand the needs of
our community.

I am ready to do the serious work of
addressing the issues that
keep many of our
city's people in poverty.
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www.leadingonopportunity.org/report
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Remember that social capital is not
depleted by use.

Remember that social capital is not
depleted by use.

